

2020-06-12 June Virtual Developer & Testing Form Planning

Attendees

Ranny Haiby Timo Perala Heather Kirksey Jack Morgan Casey Cain LJ Illuzzi

Agenda

- Start the Recording
- [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing (Roll Call, Action Items (5 minutes)
- General Topics
 - Schedule clean up
 - Event Messaging and community notifications
 - Zoom links
 - Event Survey
 - Social Happy Hour

Minutes

- discussion over concerns around the usability of the Teamup calendar
- #Agreed (show of hands vote) that we will use Teamup for schedule management for this event.
- ONAP content: survey underway to determine most important sessions to include in schedule
- ZOOM: [Kenny Paul](#) to coordinate implementation across TPMs
 - ODL: 2 bridges - ODL will provide
 - OPNFV: 3 bridges - OPNFV will provide
 - ONAP: 3 bridges, ONAP will provide
 - TF: 1 bridge, TF will provide
 - Plenary: 1 bridge, LFN
 - Cross-community: 1 bridge, source TBD
 - Hallway: 1 bridge - ONAP will provide
 - Office Hours: 1 bridge - ONAP will provide

Action items

- ✓ Casey Cainsend a list of action items to the mailing list 12 Jun 2020 .
- ✓ Casey Cain look into tightening up the time-frame in the Teamup default view 12 Jun 2020
- ✓ Casey Cain look are providing a more "track-like" display for schedule 15 Jun 2020
- ✓ Kenny Paul set up bridges 15 Jun 2020
- ✓ Kenny Paul distribute info to session hosts for bridge access 18 Jun 2020
- ✓ Heather Kirksey reach out to one of the TPMs to reach out to the Insights team to give a presentation 😊 12 Jun 2020